
APPENDIX B 
 

From: Peter Frater [mailto:peter.frater@clear.net.nz]  
Sent: Friday, May 22, 2009 10:56 AM 
To: Manjeet Kaur 
Cc: Celia Wade-Brown 
Subject: Naming un-named lane in Newtown. 

Hi Manjeet 
 
I am responding to the various emails about the naming of the un-named lane that connects 
Millward Street with Riddiford Street, Newtown. 
 
NRA has surveyed its membership both by email and at the May meeting of the Association 
and the most favoured name for the un-named lane is Millward Lane. 
 
Millward Lane has been chosen as it is directly linked to Millward Street, one of the existing 
streets to which it is connected. 
 
NRA wishes to be included in any further deliberation in relation to the naming of the currently 
un-named lane. 
 
Regards 
 
Peter Frater 
Newtown Residents’ Association. 
 


